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        Date: 7-26-2022 

From: M. Kelly Shepherd, Superintendent 

  

Subject: Meeting Notice 

 
 

XXX 

 

Meeting Notice 

 

 

The Tri-Township Consolidated School Corporation will have a Board 

Meeting on Tuesday, August 9, 2022 at 6:00 pm, at Wanatah School.    

 
XXX 

 

 

 

M. Kelly Shepherd 
 


